




Appendix A





From: Ryan Johnson
To: Julie Cozzi
Subject: Re: Questions re. Special Ski Event...
Date: Thursday, February 09, 2017 12:18:37 PM

Julie,

The competition is basically a fun race that will be judged not only on times but costumes. 
Prizes are to be determined but will most likely be provided by our company sponsors Black
Diamond, DPS, and Arcteryx.  I will keep you posted now that I know the event is a GO!

Thanks,
Ryan

On Wed, Feb 8, 2017 at 1:53 PM, Julie Cozzi <jcozzi@haines.ak.us> wrote:

Greetings, Ryan…

 

I will be issuing your regular CSK (heliskiing) permit later today.  I am also working on
your SE (special event) application and have questions. You are applying for a special ski
competition event. How will the competition work? Will there be prizes?  Are there
sponsors?

 

Julie Cozzi, MMC

Borough Clerk

Haines Borough

P.O. Box 1209

Haines, AK  99827

907-766-2231, ext.31

907-766-2716 (fax)

www.hainesalaska.gov

"The most wasted day of all is that in which we have not laughed."
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From: Ryan Johnson [mailto:rpjalaska@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, December 19, 2016 5:40 PM 
To: Julie Cozzi <jcozzi@haines.ak.us> 
Subject: Re: AH Special Event 

Hello Julie, 

Alaska Heliskiing would like to request a Special Event Permit for the time period of April 15, 
2017 through April 22, 2017.  The event will be our 2nd Annual Little Goat Banked Super G and 
BBQ. 

In 2016, we held the event on the 31st of March when we experienced weather that was too 
warm to go heliskiing.  We had quite a few guests in town and couldn't take them skiing , so we 
built a banked Super G course on the glacier below Little Goat (Deflowered Zone) and 
conducted a fun, successful event.  For 2017, we would like to make it even larger and offer 
$100 heli rides up to the course for our guests and community members.  The weather will be the 
determining factor of the exact date, and we would like it to coincide with the end of our season, 
hence the seven day range. 

Thanks for your consideration. 

Regards, 

Ryan Johnson 

co-owner Alaska Heliskiing 

 




